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New Upper Foundation Children Parents Meetings Wednesday 21st June 
LF AM - 9.15 am, LF PM - 12.45 pm &  

New to School 6.00 pm 
 

Letters are due out this week with more information.  These meetings, will be 
informal, you will be able to meet some of the Foundation Stage team, hear 
about how the school works, raise questions, discuss any relevant issues and 
look around the school. These meetings are for parents/carers only of current 
Nursery children who are starting full time in Upper Foundation in September.  

Welcome Back 
Hope you have 

had a lovely half 
term break and 

enjoyed the 
beautiful weather. 

Mentions Assembly 9.15-9.35 am 

Monday 12th June Miss Ward & Miss Riley 

Monday 19th June Miss Chapman & Miss Stone 

Monday 26th June Mrs Bentham & Mrs Wild 

Monday 3rd July Mr Horsey & Miss Alderson 

Monday 10th July Miss Cole & Mr Sheard 

Monday 17th July Miss Ward & Miss Riley 

Golden Time 2.55-3.30 pm 

Friday 9th June Mrs Bentham & Mrs Wild 

Friday 16th June Miss Cole & Mr Sheard 

Friday 23rd June Miss Ward & Miss Riley 

Friday 14th July Mr Horsey & Miss Alderson 

School Closure - Election Day 
Thursday 8th June 

School will be closed  to 
children and staff tomorrow 
due to polling for the General 
Election.  We will be open as 
usual on Friday.  

‘GO PURPLE’ FOR WORLD IBD DAY 
A big thank you to everyone for your 

support.  We have donated £250 and have 
raised awareness for this less 

well known charity. 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 
FRIDAY 16TH JUNE 2017 

£1 to ‘WEAR GREEN’ 
We are having a non-uniform day on 
Friday 16th June in memory of Owen 

Wightman.  On the 18th June it will be 
the sixth anniversary of losing Owen.  

His brother Thomas would like 
everyone to come to school wearing 

something green.  All 
proceeds are going to 

Brake, the Road Safety 
Charity. 

Parent/Carer Questionnaire 
 

A big thank you to all parents/carers who have returned the questionnaire, 
we really appreciate your views.  We hope to receive more. 

Summer Fair – Friday 7th July 
This year’s Summer Fair will be held on Friday 

7th July at  3.00 pm in the school halls. 

We need your support once again! 
We need donations of unwanted gifts, bottles of 

wine (full or empty), chocolate, new or nearly new 

items/teddy bears and books for our Tombola, 

Chocolate Surprise, Wine or Water, Teddy 

Tombola and Nearly New Stalls.  Please have a 

sort out and send into School anything you can 

for the stalls.  Baking for our really popular Cake 

Stall can be brought into school on the day of 

the fair. 

Whats on this Half Term 
Tuesday 20th to Friday 
23rd June 

Year 3/4 
Scarborough Visit 

Wednesday 21st  June 
Upper Foundation 
Starter Meetings 

Monday 26th to Friday 
30th June 

Sports Week 

Thursday 29th June 
1.30 pm 

KS2 Sports 
Afternoon 

Friday 30th June  
1.30pm 

KS1/UFS Sports 
Afternoon 

Wednesday 5th July 
3.30-5.00 pm 

School Open to View 

Thursday 6th July 

Class change over at 
Hendal and Year 6 
Induction Day at 
Kettlethorpe High 

Friday 7th July  3.00 pm Summer Fair 

Week Commencing  
10th July 

Reports out 

Tuesday 11th July 
Governing Body 
Meeting 

Wednesday 12th July 
Attendance Cinema 
Visit 

Thursday 13th July 
Year 6 Leavers 
Barnsley Bowl Visit 

Wednesday 19th July Year 6 Leavers show 

Year 1 Phonics Check 
Year 1 will complete their Phonics 
Screening check during next week.  You will 
receive a letter and have the opportunity to 
speak to Teachers about this assessment. 

Year 6 Transition 
Visit to Kettlethorpe 

High School 
 

Yesterday our Year 6 
children walked down 
to Kettlethorpe High 
School.  This is their 
first visit as part of 
their transition to 

Year 7 in September. 

FOUNDATION STAGE 

GARDEN PARTY 

Thursday 25th May 

Well Done to our 

Foundation Stage Garden 

Party, we raised £441 
 

 Warren Nicholls was the lucky 

winner of the cake which was 

kindly donated by Mrs Roper.  

A big thank you for all your 

support, we had a lovely day. 


